
Mary Ponder

April 7, 2025

On behalf of the Substance Abuse Mental Health Services 
Administration (SAMHSA), the National Association of State Mental 
Health Program Directors (NASMHPD), and Mental Health America 
(MHA), I would like to thank you for viewing the webinar:

We hope you found the information useful. 

Sincerely,

 
Kelle M. Masten
Coalition Manager, NASMHPD

Community-Driven Approach: Clinicians, Healers, and Healing Hubs

Presented online on Monday, April 7, 2025 from 4:00pm - 5:00pm 
Eastern Time (1 hour)

Presented by Julien Phifer, Crisis Response Coordinator/Community 
Project Liaison at CWS, and Yasmine M. Morton LPC, ReCAST Program 
Coordinator at City of Milwaukee. Moderated by Jackie Zimmermann, 
Manager of Public Education Partnerships and E-Learning, Mental Health 
America (MHA).


